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For Immediate Release 
October 27, 2022 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Traffic Division Performing Maintenance on Traffic Lights at the Intersection  

of Manono Street, Lihiwai Street, and Kamehameha Avenue 
 

Hilo, Hawai’i ~ Department of Public Works Traffic Division will be completing the re-wiring 
of the traffic lights at the intersection of Manono Street, Lihiwai Street and Kamehameha 
Avenue on Wednesday November 9, 2022, and Thursday November 10, 2022.  The work will be 
performed from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm, weather permitting.  
The driving public should expect some delays and the presence of flaggers and/or police officers 
who will be directing traffic. 
We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience.    
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